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In response to the RAI dated June 10 regarding over the limit contributions to McConnell Senate Committee and Upton for
All of Us.

Please be advised that the Upton check was redesignated on June 30th to the General Election and reported on the  2014
Second Quarter filing.  The McConnell Senate Committee is refunding the $2,500 overage and it will be reflected in our
next campaign filing.
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